Received in the Council Office

June 7, 2016 at 12:43 PM
Dear Mayor,

This is a letter that I have posted around my neighborhood. I hope that you will read it.

It has come to my attention that Sandy City is currently discussing a plan to develop homes in
what is now Dimple Dell Regional Park. This is a terrible thing. Many of us use the land to ride
horses, run, or go for a stroll. As a child I would play in the creek when Bells Reservoir would
overflow. The park is home to deer, rabbits, birds, snakes, coyotes, and even foxes. It a beautiful
place with so much natural beauty. Before the pioneers came Native Americans would roam the
land. Utah is one of the most amazing states and that is because of the natural environment that
has formed here. It would be tragedy to ruin 664 acres of the land for more homes. I love this
place, I love that I can escape from the stress of school and work to go and stare at the beautiful
mountains and relax. It is a place that must be protected. It is a place that we have right to protect
and keep. I am now here in hopes for people like me who love the park to stand up against the
development. Tonight (6/7/2016) at 7:05 Sandy City will hold a public hearing on the plans to
have it be developed. Sadly, I will not be in Sandy to speak. If any of you can come and defend
the land, the wildlife, the environment, and the community that we love. I would be forever
thankful. I will not stand for one square inch to be developed. I hope together that we can protect

this park we all have access to and that we all are a part of.

Best Regards,

Isaac Reese



Received in the Council Office

June 3, 2016 at 2:56 PM

Memorandum
Re: Proposed Dimple dell park overlay zone, amend title 15A
To: Sandy City, Mayor Tom Dolan, Sandy City Council

Brian McCuistion, zoning administrator- Sandy City

We are in opposition to the proposed Dimple dell overlay zone and land development code amendment.
Dimple dell reginal park is a very unique area within the Salt Lake valley shared by many various user
groups from all over the State. It represents the efforts by both Salt Lake county and Sandy city to
recognize the tremendous value of Open Space within a fast growing community of the Salt Lake valley.
The current Dimple dell residential area is unique in that its residents enjoy a more rural setting that is
different from the tradition subdivisions surrounding it. Sandy City has the responsibility to maintain the
integrity of the surrounding areas of the park by continuing with its current master planned zoning for
the area (low density residential). We as a community can identify and build higher density residential
projects in other areas of the City. Growth doesn’t need to come at the expense of valuable and
irreplaceable open space that is currently created by low density residential zoning. we believe that a
diversity of residential zoning makes for a better community and you cannot recreate the Dimple dell
community anywhere else!

Specifically, I would like to challenge that the proposal identifies the purpose (15A-39-01) “preserve the
nature of the regional park and open space”. In no way does the proposed overlay zone amendment
identify how this objective is met by allowing clustered high density subdivisions around this unique
park! | also do not see where Salt Lake County has agreed to this or at least provided comment on this
proposal. This Park is owned in part by the County and has recognized it as a “regional park”. It is
disingenuous to not open up the notification process to a much wider audience unless the City is not
interested in a more open public comment process. A rezoning proposal for a 644 acre park should be
treated with more respect if the City actually cares what it’s residents desire.

I could go into more details of the actual draft of the proposed overlay zone and its specific standards
but the overlying question still remains why? What is driving the City’s decision to make this change? Is
there a known planning need outside of Developer greed? Is it really in the best interests of the
residents of the City?

Unfortunately, we will not be able to attend the City Council meeting on June 7. We request that this
letter be forwarded to all the council members prior to the meeting and also be included in the minutes
of the public meeting.

Sincerely,

Debbie and Dave DeSeelhorst, 1771 e. dimple dell rd., Sandy, Ut



Received in the Council Office

June 7, 2016 at 8:12 AM

From: Brian McCuistion

To: Verene Froisland

Date: 6/7/2016 8:12 AM

Subject: Fwd: Proposed Dimple Dell Overlay Zone
Hi Verene,

Would you mind either sending this out or giving a copy to all of the CC members today?

Thanks

Brian

>>>"Rob Elliott" <relliott@xmission.com> 6/3/2016 6:39 PM >>>
Mr. Brian McCuistion

Community Development Department

Dear Brian,

We will be out of town on June 7th and unable to attend the Sandy City Council meeting regarding the proposed
Dimple Dell Park Overlay Zone. Please read this letter at the hearing and provide each council member with a copy of
such. | thank you in advance.

We are adamantly opposed to any zoning change to property adjacent to the Dimple Dell Park and more particularly,
the three properties starting at 1861 East and running East to 1895 East, on the north side of Dimple Dell Road. As |
understand what is being proposed in a nut shell, is to preclude any development of the northerly portion of the
subject properties where they abut the Park, (which is down in the canyon, well below the street level), and in trade,
allow for a much denser residential “cluster” type development up above and adjacent to Dimple Dell Road. This, in
no way, fits with the rural atmosphere which currently exists, both up and down Dimple Dell Road and is contrary to
the master plan and we are very much opposed to allowing this to be approved. Approximately forty three years ago
we purchased our property for it's openness and rural atmosphere. Not everyone is cut out to care for the amount of
property these large lots contain, but it was our choice not to live in a subdivision but rather have horses and direct
access to the Park and it's trails and to raise our children in this very special and unique area. Our neighbors made
these same choices we made years ago, including the property owners to the east that are pursuing the subject
zoning change. They may be getting older and do not appreciate the openness and hard work as much as they did
when they were younger, and we may be in that same situation ourselves someday. But in either case, now or in the
future, that should not give call to pursue a zoning change to something less rural, providing for a more dense
residential zoning, all in an effort to better line the subject property owners pockets and enhance their retirement
accounts. The proposed change in zoning will negatively affect all that remain on Dimple Dell Road. In addition, the
current rural R-1-20-A zoning and sparse development which currently exists up against and adjacent to the Park is
the correct zoning for providing a less impactive and a much better buffer then the high density “cluster” type
development being proposed.

The impact the proposed zoning change would have on the Dimple Dell Park would be detrimental to the fragile
nature of the park. The condominium development on the north side of 10600 South between approximately 1400
East and 1500 East is a prime example of this. The subject property was also zoned R-1-20-A and was changed to
whatever it is now, with the city providing their normal “300 foot notice” for change in zoning. Since we do not live
within the notice circumference, this rezoning passed without opposition. The real negative with this development up
next to the Park is the lack of interest and care those that live there have for the Park. The trash accumulation over
the last approximate eight years is offensive and has yet to be addressed by Sandy City.

Those of us that currently live along Dimple Dell Road on the South side, take pride in neighboring the Park to the
north and do not feel that those living in “high density residential” will take that same pride. The whole purpose of this
proposed rezoning is to create “protection” for the park and | think it falls way short of accomplishing that.

Rob and Holly Elliott
1747 East Dimple Dell Road
Sandy, UT 84092



Received in the Council Office

June 3, 2016 at 4:06 PM

From: Brian McCuistion

To: Verene Froisland

CC: bprince@ivoryhomes.com

Date: 6/3/2016 4.06 PM

Subject: Fwd: Albion Ridge Concept Plans

Attachments: Concept R-1-20 Layout 6 2 16.pdf; Concept Dimple Dell Overlay Cluster Layout 6 2
16.pdf

Verene,
Can you please forward this to all of the Council members?

Thanks

Brian

>>> Bryon Prince <bprince@ivoryhomes.com> 6/3/2016 3:20 PM >>>
Gentlemen,

Attached are two concept plans for the proposed Albion Ridge Subdivision:

Concept Dimple Dell Overlay Cluster Layout- is intended to show what
Ivory would propose for the cluster layout option under the new overlay zone

Concept R-1-20 Layout- is what Ivory intends to build if the overlay
zone fails

I’'m obviously not the application in the next Tuesday’s meeting but when | get up to speak in the public
hearing | would like to show these two concepts to present an example what the cluster layout will allow
and help council members better understand the real community value of the overlay zone.

Brian- can you make sure these files are accessible in the meeting? | appreciate all your help.

Thanks,

Bryon Prince

Ivory Development

978 Woodoak Ln.

Salt Lake City, UT 84117
O: (801) 747-7015

C: (801) 520-9155

F: (801) 747-7091
bprince@ivoryhomes.com



WO mRSII0) MMM
SLOO-TSE (108) Hd OLOFK HV.LN 'AGNYS
HLLNOS 0908 LSIM 05

‘ATNO S3SOdHNd SALLYALSNTII ¥O4 S| NYd SIHL ‘NOSY3Y ANV N0 JWLLANY LY 3ONYHD AYN ONY

NOLYHYe3Nd 4O AL 3HL LY YAVO TIYIVAY 1S38 FHL NO G3SVB SI NYId SIHL NO G30IOHd NOLLYHOANI
OTT'ONIATAUNS ANV ONRIFINIONT 3
3 ONpEINONT 4LON TVYENED
m , A.,. / B
‘Ad GANDISHA
o |
e e |
- o | AF
| /ﬁi NS 40 NOLLYDOY AUYADOHaY
E 4 e avay
< o 0z 33us) 30
Ed aas
oz #(ovS=30-1n0) LNoWd
o8 “ANOUd
SLNANTIINOTY AOVILAS
STSTST
vawy 3d01s avaunaNn XXX
s SHIGW MOY
uw -y be 000'0Z . a2s 101
SINIWNTIINOTY ANOZ
Ly 1.00.09.005 hb—h’-ﬁ ﬁ.hh 3UOV/SLINN 10°} ALISN3Q vi0L
i IGO0 | oove | .czaiovo | pove | e | ol ] SL07 ATIAVS TONIS
0w WITSTS0s | pric | oigeow | oon | mew | oo STV 08 ALM3dONd TYNIOIMO
LLDD MITISOON DO | SLAGIC0 | 00VL | 096D | LD B
—y Trozeme | | dorvow | mn | aviE | on AGNYS ‘0¥ TIBO T1dNIa 3 0081 LY GILYIOT
T LO0LEBYN L0 [ 0991200 ( 0OV | SPT | 00
wm WSO8 | wour | Zvocewo | o0ve | o9 | ® ALYIdO™d NOIFTY - LdHONOD
8T mozylors | 40 [.oszoco( powt | Zzwl | 2 . g orepn
0TL L0 BTETN STL | S08LICO | 00 | S4TL [ ® (rmunD
om ADLSCLON | zety | oeeize | oove | wwnz | w ]]J
Eiud 3.82.9vZ95 STET | STLLL00 | 000D | b0 | 4D L] o o
oLy LILELEIN SOFT | ZOSTHE0 [ 0008 | B¥'Lr | £
HLONTT GHOHD | NOULOTG GOKD | LNIONYL |  VATIO | SNKaVM | KLONT | JANnD. HIM'H;MOZ
oqeL o)

WV



WO YTIENIO) MMM —_—
SLOO-TSE (108) Hd OLOFS HV.LN *AGNYS -
T

‘Ad dINDISEd

i S

‘¥ T7ag TTdwiq

aver

T ——

“AINO S3S0dHNd ALLYHLSNTI ¥04 S| NY'id SIHL *NOSY3¥ ANV ¥OJ JNUANY LY 39NVHO AYN ONY
NOLLY¥Yd3¥d 4O 3NL 3HL LY YLVQ TNEYIVAY 1S38 3HL NO O3SYE S! NYTd SIHL NO G30WO¥d NOLLYWHO4NI

e

‘HALON TVIINTD

of e
oz (uT3S) 308
ot 308
0z #(ovS=30-1n0) LNON4
az ANOYd
SLNINAIINOAA AOVELAS
AYIHIAO THEQ J1dNI0 OZ~1-Y aNoz
z5 HLOW MOY
DAY 45 000'GL NIN 45 000'0} azs 101
SLNAWAIINOAY ANOZ
(x97c) SOV 00T 30¥dS N3O V10L
(xs°01) STV ¥8°0 30VdS N3O VAUV SALISNSS
(X1772) STV SL'L  30VdS N3O V3NV JALLISNIS NON
3WOV/SLINN BE"t ALISN3Q V101
i SLOT ANV TIONIS
SOV B6'L AL3dONd TYNIOINO

AGNYS ‘0¥ TEIA J1dNIC 3 1984 LY GALYDOT

ALIIdOdd NOILTV -€1 LdIONOD

W ar=tpin g
Caeuann

HIMON

WV



